BULLETIN

A.T.U. National Local 1700
“Stuff The Bus”

As of today, almost all of Greyhound'’s service in and out of Houston has been
restored! All of the employee’s in Houston are well, but so much is needed. To aid,
we are going to have a “Stuff The Bus”! Greyhound is going to supply a bus for
this effort.

We will begin stuffing the bus in Chicago at 9:00 AM, Wednesday, Sept. 6. The
bus will depart Chicago at 1:30 PM, arriving in Indianapolis at 6:30 PM. We will
stuff the bus for an hour and depart for Cincinnati.

We’ll stuff the bus in Cincinnati, Thursday morning, (Sept. 7) at

8:00 and depart at 9:00 AM. The bus will then travel to Knoxville. We’ll stuff the
bus at 1:30 PM and depart for Nashville. The bus will arrive in Nashville at 4:30
PM. We’'ll stuff the bus and depart for Memphis.

The bus will be stuffed in Memphis, Friday morning at 8:00 AM.

The bus is scheduled to arrive in Houston Saturday morning. Hopefully, by the
time we reach Houston, we’ll have several stuffed buses!

We’re urging everyone to participate in the “Stuff The Bus” move.

You can donate items such as toiletries, nonperishable foods, diapers, detergents,
bleach, disinfectants, paper products, bottled water,

t-shirts, underwear, tennis shoe’s socks or gently used clothing.

Boxes will be placed in locations throughout the country in terminals for all of us
to make donations. The donations will then be sent to Houston.

Please join us........and let’s “Stuff The Bus”!

Karen Miller
President



